
       

 

 

Dear Parents/Guardians and Students, 

 The Hiawatha Faculty would like to invite you to a fun-filled evening on Wednesday, 
October 23, 2019 at our annual Reading Night and PTA Book Fair.   

 Hiawatha Reading Night will begin at 7:00 p.m.  Students should be dropped off at 
6:55 p.m. in the main lobby, where they will be met and directed into their designated 
classroom.  They will hear three stories in three different classrooms. 

 Parents are asked to pick up their children at their third assigned room at 8:00 p.m.  
An invitation will be sent home directing you to the first and last room your child will be in.  
Parents who wish to purchase books while their children are attending Reading Night may do 
so.  The PTA Book Fair will be open to parents and students after Reading Night.   

 The children must register for this night in advance so that we can plan the groups.  
We want to ensure a safe and orderly environment for all who attend.  Please complete the 
bottom portion of this form and return it to your child's teacher no later than Friday, 
October 18th.   

       Sincerely, 

      Mrs. Rogers & Mrs. Lewis 

-----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------

PLEASE RETURN NO LATER THAN OCTOBER 18, 2019 

 My child (please print) ___________________________________________________, a student 
in class ________________________ (grade/teacher’s name) has permission to attend Hiawatha Reading 
Night on Wednesday, October 23,2019.  I understand that I must pick my child up at 8:00 p.m. 

Please check one: 

 _____ I will pick my child up at 8:00 p.m. 

 _____ I have designated Mr./Mrs. ______________________ to pick up my child at 8:00 p.m. 

____________________________________              
Parent/Guardian Signature  


